
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Guests, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In connection with the Regulation of the Minister of Health of 
November 9, 2015, on the requirements to be met by water in 
swimming pools (Journal of Laws of December 2, 2015, item 2016), 
we would like to inform you that the water analysis of: 

 
 
 
 
 

August 7, 2025, 
 
 
 

in accordance with the PN_EN ISO 19458: 2007 standard, did not 
reveal any irregularities and complies with the above-mentioned 
legal regulations. 
 
 
 


